
From:   
Sent: Monday, 26 July 2021 2:02 PM 
To: Committee, Public Works (REPS) <pwc@aph.gov.au> 
Subject: Correction to Sub 19 Alteration to Point 1 in my previous submission 
 
The Secretary,  
Standing Public Works Committee, Parliament of Australia 
 
The first point in my submission should read: 
 
“Is there any current search for a Permanent Site for the storage of Intermediate Level Nuclear 
Waste, in a suitable seismological and geological area so that by 2037, when the proposed expansion 
for the ILSW storage at LUCAS HEIGHTS reaches full capacity, for the ILSW to be transported to the 
Permanent Disposal Site, rather than another temporary site, as is the current proposal?” 
Can the bold, underlined areas be corrected, please. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Christine M Wakelin 

 
,  

Personal email:  

 

Australian Nuclear Science and Technology Organisation Intermediate Level Solid Waste Storage Facility Lucas Heights,
NSW
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